
What an amazing start we have 
had to our new school year!
There has been some fabulous 
work on identity, celebrating 
our similarities and differences 
so thank you to all parents who 
have joined us in classes and
at the park. Year 6 had a superb 
weekend at Robin Wood. They 
ziplined, rock climbed, canoed 
and raft built whilst working in 
teams to build friendships, 
confidence and resilience! We 
were really 
proud of them all!
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